
From: Clark, Charity
To:
Subject: Public records request 10/18
Date: Monday, October 18, 2021 10:02:19 AM

Dear Ms. Miche:
 
I write in response to your request for public records sent on October 17, 2021 and received by our
office today.  You requested “all criminal records pertaining to a William Kord Schwartz ,47 of Middlebury
Vermont. He was arrested with the department of corrections for Vermont ID:
Eo1548637701399242236419741001.”
 
The Attorney General’s Office (AGO) is able to furnish public records of which it is the custodian. Requests
for records in the possession of, for example, a county state’s attorney or the Vermont Department of
Corrections, would need to be directed to those agencies. A list of Vermont’s state’s attorneys can be found
here. The form to request public records from the Vermont Department of Corrections can be found here.
 
I will have the AGO’s Criminal Division perform a search for responsive records and they will be in touch
with you directly with a response.
 
Regards,
Charity
 
 
Charity R. Clark
Chief of Staff
Office of the Attorney General
109 State Street
Montpelier, Vermont 05609
802-828-3171
Pronouns: she/her/hers
 
 




